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The HOA Board recently obtained an 
evaluation of our gates from a different 
company due to repeated malfunctions 
that occur primarily at our Dixileta 
entrance (which is subject to the most 
traffic). The gate company determined 
that damage to internal mechanisms 
leading to malfunction is primarily due 
to vehicles bumping/hitting them or 
them being manually forced open. 

The Landscape Committee is pleased 
to report that the Shea sewer 
easement project is just about 
complete. Extra plants were added by 
Shea Homes to make up for the less 
mature ones. Some puddling has 
occurred due to the need to provide 
extra water to the paloverdes. This will 
be at Shea's expense as will the 
relandscaping.
The Architectural Committee would 
like to commend their newest 
volunteer, Christine Harper. She has 
been working diligently to create 
90-100 house paint schemes using 
existing colors so that homeowners will 
have plenty of choices when it comes 
time to repaint. One will no longer 
need to know the elevation/style of 
their home or the "village" it was part 
of. Stay tuned!

When technicians come out to fix a 
gate, they retrieve a code that lets 
them know what the issue/cause is for 
the malfunction. Any time a gate is 
bumped, hit or forced open, it can 
result in damage to the internal 
components and motor that allow them  
to function properly. Due to the 
increased number of incidents, more 
time will be spent going over video 
from our cameras to determine those 
responsible for the damage.

Please, if you experience a problem 
with a gate, DO NOT TRY TO 
MANUALLY OPEN IT! Instead, contact 
AZCMS at support@azcms.com. Thank 
you for your patience as it takes time 
for parts to be ordered and issues  
resolved. 
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Monthly Meeting Notes

What's Up Montevista! 



New NewsReminders
It looks as though the City of 
Phoenix has finally begun to work on 
the much-anticipated Lone Mountain 
Park. Trees are being tagged, 
trimmed and boxed and areas 
flagged for future development. 

Calling All Ads welcomes 
advertisers from residents and 
non-residents alike as noted on our 
website and in previous 
newsletters. We would love for 
residents who encounter a great 
painter, landscaper, hairdresser, nail 
salon, food joint, dental hygienist, 
pet sitter, handyman, or any other 
vendor to ask if they are interested 
in advertising in Montevista. Their 
ads will be distributed monthly to 
our 302 residences and posted on 
our website, mymontevista.com. 
First-time advertisers receive two 
months of free advertising at the 
end of the term they choose; the 
minimum is only three months and 
our rates are great! 

It is quite a time-consuming job 
making cold calls to businesses, so 
any assistance would be much 
appreciated. Our newsletter strives 
to make ads pop to get the 
attention of our readers. If you 
would like to advertise or know 
someone who does, feel free to 
reach out to Lauren Polak at 
lpolak0125@gmail.com or 
602-421-4589 with any questions. 
Rate information and order forms 
are available at the end of this 
newsletter and on our website. 
Thank you!



28325 N. Tatum Blvd - Cave Creek, AZ 
(480) 597-6965

Large selection of prepared food made in house daily. 
Meatball Parmesan, Baked Spaghetti, Chicken 
Parmesan, Mac & Cheese, Beef Stroganoff, Twice Baked 
Potatoes, and Sausages. Large selection of salads and 
dips.

A memorable meal awaits you at New York Butcher 
Shoppe. Join us for lunch or dinner today!



Pet Safety on the 
4th of July





Hitting the Road?
Arizona Department of Public Safety 





Camping Safety Tips



KEEPING SAFE THIS 4TH OF JULY



Next HOA Board 
Meeting:

Thursday, July 
18th 

at 6:00 pm 
via Zoom

Be in the know - attend a Board meeting! 



Monsoons
What You Need to Know



July Fun for Everyone!



Recipe of the Month
Triple Berry No-Bake Cheesecake

DIRECTIONS:INGREDIENTS:
CRUST:
1-1/2 cups graham cracker crumbs 
1/3 cup packed brown sugar
1/2 teaspoon ground cinnamon
1/2 cup butter, melted

TOPPING:
2 cups sliced fresh strawberries 
1 cup fresh blueberries
1 cup fresh raspberries
2 tablespoons sugar

FILLING:
2 packages (8 oz. each) cream cheese, 
softened 
1/3 cup sugar
2 teaspoons lemon juice
2 cups heavy whipping cream

In a small bowl, mix cracker 
crumbs, brown sugar and 
cinnamon; stir in butter. 
Press onto bottom and one 
inch up side of an ungreased 
9-in springform pan. 
Refrigerate 30 minutes.
In a large bowl, beat cream 
cheese, sugar and lemon 
juice until smooth. Gradually 
add cream; beat until stiff 
peaks form. Transfer to 
prepared crust. Refrigerate. 
covered, overnight.
In a bowl, gently toss berries 
with sugar. Let stand until 
juices are released from 
berries, about 15-30 
minutes.
With a knife, loosen side of 
cheesecake from pan; 
remove rim. Serve 
cheesecake with topping.






